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Report:  

The Department of MathemaƟcs successfully conducted its "Deeksharambh" orientaƟon 
program on Tuesday, August 5, 2025, for all newly inducted B.Sc. Semester I students. 

The program was designed to provide students with essenƟal informaƟon to help them begin 
their academic journey smoothly. A total of 11 students for Major MathemaƟcs were present 
at the session. 

Dr. Jitesh Tripathi, Head of the Department of MathemaƟcs, interacted with the students and 
provided detailed informaƟon on the following key points: 

 A comprehensive overview of the B.Sc. Semester I MathemaƟcs syllabus. 

 The examinaƟon schedule for both internal and external assessments. 

 The rules and criteria for internal marks. 

 An introducƟon to the various departmental acƟviƟes, including academic and 
extracurricular events. 

The session concluded with an interacƟve Q&A where students' queries were addressed. The 
program was well-received, and the students were encouraged to engage acƟvely in their 
studies and departmental life. 

A formal vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. Abhijeet Singh, a student of B.Sc. Semester I 
(NEP), on behalf of all the students. 
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